
Leesville Road High School Bimonthly Bulletin 

September 16, 2016 
 

Urgent Date Change: Preliminary Scholastic Aptitude Test (PSAT) 

 

Per Wake County Public Schools, the PSAT date has changed from Saturday, October 15 to Wednesday, 

October 19 during the school day. Only students who have registered and paid the $15 registration fee (if 

applicable) will be eligible to test on this date.   

 

The registration period has been extended until September 22.  Registration is in Student Services before school 

(6:45 - 7:25) or during lunch (11:55 - 12:45) only.  Cash or check (made payable to LRHS) is accepted.  Email 

Mrs. Swann (dswann@wcpss.net) with questions. 

 

Grades in PowerSchool 

 

Grades in PowerSchool should now be posted.  Please review these grades and don’t let the quarter progress too 

much further before addressing with your child any grades that are lower than you expect.    

 

Ticket to Play for Winter Sports 

 

Ticket to Play for winter sports will be held on October 17, 18, and 19 during lunch and after school (2:30-3:15) 

in room 1301.  We will stop checking eligibility each lunch at 12:40.  THIS WILL BE THE ONLY TIME 

TICKET TO PLAY WILL BE OFFERED.  If you do not get your "ticket" during these times, you will not be 

able to try out for a winter sport.  Remember that every athlete must have a current physical on file (within one 

year).  All paperwork that is not currently on file must be submitted prior to Ticket to Play or brought with the 

student-athlete the day of Ticket to Play.  Even if you are currently playing a fall sport, you MUST get your 

ticket during this time.  Please contact Coach Rogers (jrrogers@wcpss.net) with any questions. 

 

Student Services Updates 

 

Senior Conferences 

The counselors will begin meeting with all seniors individually the week of September 19.  The counselors will 

discuss graduation requirements, post-secondary planning and other topics related to students having a 

successful senior year.   Look for information to come home in a green folder. With each counselor having over 

100 seniors, these conferences will occur over the course of several weeks.  If you have questions after your 

student has met his or her counselor, please email the counselor.  The Senior Planning Guide is posted on the 

school’s website under Student Services and linked here for your convenience.  Each student was given a copy 

in the Senior Meeting on September 8.   Review this document as it covers many of the questions you may 

have, particularly with regards to the sending of transcripts. 

Upcoming Testing Dates 

SAT  www.collegeboard.org    ACT   www.actstudent.org  

November 5 (Registration Deadline: October 5)  October 22 (Registration Deadline: September 16) 

December 3 (Registration Deadline: November 3)  December 10 (Registration Deadline: November 4) 

Financial Aid Workshop 

There will be a Financial Aid Workshop for parents of college bound students on Thursday, September 22 at 

6:30 in the LRHS Media Center 

mailto:dswann@wcpss.net
mailto:jrrogers@wcpss.net
http://leesvillestudentservices.weebly.com/uploads/1/3/2/6/13266900/2017_guide.pdf
http://www.collegeboard.org/
http://www.actstudent.org/


 

Calendar Highlights 

 

 Thursday, September 22: (11:54-12:47) Make-up Day for Class Rings and Senior Orders 

 Thursday, September 22: (6:30 p.m.) Financial Aid Workshop in Media Center 

 Friday, September 23: Deadline to Submit President’s Volunteer Service Award Application 

 Thursday, September 29: (2:30-4:00) PowderPuff Practice on Upper Practice Field 

 Friday, September 30: (11:48) Early Release for Students 

 Wednesday, October 5: (2:30-4:00) PowderPuff Practice on Soccer Practice Field 

 Thursday & Friday, October 6&7 (11:54-12:47) PrideWear Sales in Main Lobby 

 

Attachments: 

     N/A      

 

 


